
6225 HIGHWAY 290 EAST | AUSTIN TEXAS 78723| 512-949-2400| FAX 512-949-2503 

 

 
DIOCESE OF AUSTIN 

COMMUNICATIONS OFFICE 

MEMORANDUM  

TO: ALL PASTORS 

FROM: CHRISTIAN R. GONZÁLEZ 

SUBJECT: YEAR OF THE FAMILY PRAYER CARDS 

DATE: 3/6/2009 

Enclosed with your monthly mailing are samples of the official prayer card for the 

Year of the Family. This prayer is available online at www.austindiocese.org/yotf. You 

may copy the text and reproduce it however you like. If you would like to purchase the 

prayer cards, they are available at a suggested donation of $5 per 100. 

To order, please complete the form below and send it to: Year of the Family Prayer 

Cards/Communications, Diocese of Austin, P.O. Box 15405, Austin, TX 78761. Please 

enclose a check for the full amount. Orders will not be fulfilled without payment. 

 

Name:  

Parish Name:  

Address:  

City, State, ZIP:  

Phone:  

E-mail:  

Quantity requested (in hundreds) ________ x $5 = $_____________ 

Amount enclosed: $_________________________________________ 
 

Please allow 4 to 6 weeks for processing and delivery. 


